
 
 

 
 
October 2, 2020 
 
Missouri Public Service Commission 
Governor Office Building 
200 Madison 
P.O. Box 360 
Jefferson City, MO  65102-0360 
 
Dear Secretary: 
 
Attached for electronic filing is a request to withdraw submission JL-2021-0089.  
 
On 9/29/2020, CenturyLink outside counsel filed the TN-2021-0092 name change case for CenturyLink, 
with the name change tariff attached to the notice as further documentation.  However, CenturyLink’s 
outside counsel did not create a separate tariff submission in EFIS to assign a tracking number.  The 
PSC Data Center made the submission on CenturyLink’s  behalf (YL-2021-0087).  On September 30, 
2020, CenturyLink, unaware of the submission that the PSC Data Center made, filed the same tariff 
pages under a different cover letter as a non-case tariff submission under tracking number JL-2021-
0089.  The tariff sheets are identical, so, staff requested CenturyLink to withdraw submission JL-2021-
0089.   
 
Should you have questions or need additional information regarding this filing, please contact me at 
913-884-1111 or via email. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Christina L. Chushuk 
 
Attachments 
 
c: Office of Public Counsel (e-mail) 
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Christina L. Chushuk 
Government Operations Manager 
Chris.Chushuk@Centurylink.com 

6810 W. 193rd Street 
Stillwell, KS 66085 

Tel: (913) 884-1111 
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